From: Lea Castleberry

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 4:02 PM

To: John Gioia <John.Gioia@bos.cccounty.us>

Cc: Neil Leary <nlear@pw.cccounty.us>; Jami Napier <Jami.Napier@cob.cccounty.us>; Mark Goodwin <Mark.Goodwin@bos.cccounty.us>;
Diane Burgis <Diane.Burgis@bos.cccounty.us>

Subject: Supervisor Burgis Comments for Item D.3

Chair Gioia,

Supervisor Burgis would like to make the following comment for the record on item D.3 for the March
12, 2019 BOS Meeting.

“I would like to thank Public Works staff for all their time and effort on this project. | have discussed
this item with all the stakeholders involved and | support staff’'s recommendation to adopt Resolution
No. 2019/70.”

Best,
Lea

Lea Castleberry

Deputy Chief of Staff

Supervisor Diane Burgis

Contra Costa County, District 3
3361 Walnut Boulevard, Suite 140
Brentwood, CA 94513

Phone (925) 252-4500
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